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School District 50 School District Chromebook “Opt Out” Protocol

Student access to technology tools is one way that Greenwood 50 enhances the learning opportunities
for our students. Use of all devices is a privilege. Students who use a computing device at school are
expected to follow Greenwood 50’s policies, procedures and practices. These are available in hardcopy
and on the district web site.

Students and parents choosing to use their own device and “opt out” of using the School District
Chromebook should sign and return this document to your child’s school administration prior to their
Chromebook rollout date. This signed document will verify you are aware of the responsibilities and
costs you will be incurring if your child is using their own device and will not be receiving a district
Chromebook. ‘

Responsibilities and Costs

e The parent(s)/student bringing their own laptop device will be held responsible for any damages,
theft or loss that occurs with the device.

e Any applications provided to district Chromebooks will not be distributed to the “non-district”
devices and must be purchased by the parent(s)/student.

e Any non district device will not be supported by the district.

e Because teachers will be designing lessons for the Chromebook, those using other devices may
not experience “seamless ease of use” with their device.
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